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Pickup stolen from Fairview
(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff's Office is asking for the public's help in
locating a stolen pickup truck.

Sheriff John Merchant says a 1999 Ford F-250 diesel truck was stolen in Fairview,
sometime between late Thursday night and 6:00 Friday morning.

The truck is two-toned, dark blue on top and silver along the bottom. It sports a
flat bed with an aluminum tool box, a silver brush guard on the front, and
running lights on top of the cab.

Anyone with information on the theft is asked to call the Brown County Sheriff's
Office at (785) 742-7125.
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